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September 28, 2007  
 

Royal Telephone Company 
307 Main Street 
P.O. Box 80 
Royal, IA  51357 
 
Transmittal No. 3 
 
FRN:  0003-7578-38 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street SW 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
ATTENTION:  WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU 
 
The accompany tariff material issued by Royal Telephone Company (“Royal”) and bearing 
F.C.C. No. 1 Access Service, is being filed in compliance with the requirements of the 
Communications Act of 1934, as amended. 
 
This filing is being made under the authority of Special Permission No. 07-026 granted by the 
Federal Communications Commission on September 24, 2007.  With this filing Royal is 
canceling the Royal Telephone Company Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 in its entirety on not less than three 
days’ notice. NECA is allowing Royal to re-enter the NECA Tariff F.C.C. No. 5 as an issuing 
carrier outside of the annual election period.  The effective date of this filing is scheduled to be 
in concurrence with the filing to be made by NECA reestablishing Royal as an issuing carrier of 
the NECA Tariff F.C.C. No. 5, Access Service. 
 
This interstate access service filing, with an issue date of September 28, 2007, consists of revised 
tariff pages to become effective on October 1, 2007 as indicated on the following check sheet: 
 

Tariff F.C.C. No. 1  2nd Revised Page 1 
 
This tariff publication is being filed electronically.  In accordance with Part 61.14(b) of the 
Commission’s rules, the original of this transmittal letter, FCC Form 159 and the filing fee in the 
amount of $775.00 is being submitted to Mellon Bank in Pittsburg, Pennsylvania. 



Please address all correspondence regarding this transmittal to my attention at the following 
address and telephone number: 
 

Jeff Gough 
 GVNW Consulting, Inc. 
 3220 Pleasant Run 
 Springfield, IL  62711 
 217.862.1936 
 E-mail:  jgough@gvnw.com

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Jeff E. Gough 
GVNW Consulting, Inc. 
 
Enclosures 
 
Cc:  Doug Nelson, Royal Telephone Company 
 


